ORANGE COUNTY CATTLEMEN ASSOCIATION

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

DUE DATE: April 1, 2025
The Board of Directors of the Orange County Cattlemen Association will award a $500 college

scholarship to the qualifying graduating high school senior who best exemplify their support of

the agriculture industry, their personal initiative in extra-curricular activities, and their own

personal attributes that will ensure their success in the arena of higher education. The purpose of the scholarship is to encourage young people to pursue a college education that might not

otherwise have an opportunity. 

Applications must be postmarked no later than midnight April 1, 2025
Incomplete applications will not be considered.

1. Applicant must be a high school senior who resides in Orange, Osceola, Lake, Brevard,

    Seminole, or Volusia County.

2. The scholarship must be used at an approved institution of higher education and used within

     one year at an accredited college.
3. Membership in 4-H or FFA is required.

4. The Scholarship Committee may require a personal interview with the applicant.

5. Applicant must show that he/she has passed the FCAT exam or met all requirements for

    high school graduation.

6.  Applicant must show cattle at Central Florida Fair.

7.  List all agriculture experience or activities you have done. 

8.  List all volunteer activities you have done for your community.

9.  Provide 3 letters of recommendation.

10.  Provide an essay of 500 words or less on your goals and what you want to study in college                                    
       and why.

 For more information and to submit your application contact:
J.K. Yarborough
Orange County Cattlemen Association
6021 S. Conway Road 

Orlando, FL 32812
